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July 2021 

 

 

To the Taxpayers of the Interboro School District: 

 

On June 16, 2021 the School Board Members of the Interboro School District passed the 2021-

2022 General Fund Budget, which included an increase to the school real estate taxes of 2.6%.  

Based on this increase, the mills for the 2021 tax bills is 24.5085, 24.50 for every $1,000 of 

assessed value.  This results in the annual increase for a property assessed at $100,000 to be 

approximately $62. 

 

The court ordered county-wide reassessment was revenue neutral and as such the District could 

not use the reassessment to increase school real estate taxes.  The increase of 2.6% was within 

the Act 1 guidelines and any additional increases experienced by taxpayers in the District was a 

result of the county-wide reassessment, which was beyond the School Board Members and the 

District’s control.  Any issues, concerns or questions that taxpayers may have concerning the 

county-wide reassessment should be directed to the Delaware County Council and/or the 

Delaware County Tax Assessor’s Office.  

 

Links:  (https://delcopa.gov/council) 

 (https://delcopa.gov/treasurer/propertyassessment). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

William L. Phelps 

School Board President 
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